
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  

ROAR Nationals Bids – Now Being Accepted - June 1st – August 31st, 2013  

 

May 31, 2013 – Bids for Nationals venues in all ROAR classes are now being accepted 

for the 2014 season. Any ROAR affiliated track interested in hosting a National event is 

asked to please get their bid in as soon as possible. This open bidding session will go 

through August 31st, 2013. 

For more information or bidding templates, please go to the “National Races” link on the 

ROAR website at www.roarracing.com.  

 

Remotely Operated Auto Racers (ROAR) is a sanctioning body, of the racers, and 

for the racers. This non-profit organization includes an Executive Committee and Section 

staff completely made up of volunteers. ROAR has been setting the standard for radio 

controlled racing competition and specifications since 1967, and is the oldest RC 

sanctioning body in the world.  
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